Be A I23¢/) 22 /i1

NURSING STUDIES

MF/PIM

Professor R, Thompson

UIniversity of Cape Town

Department of Nursing

2 Dals¥on Road

Observatory 7925

SeAfrica 19 June 1985

Dear Prof. Thompson,

I very much enjoyed our talk and exchange of ideas when you
came to see me in London and I also appreciated your encouraging letter.

I am enclosing for your information a set of papers which form
the basis of the four year course - and maybe at a later stage you can
drop me a line of critique on what you got aut of those papers. You do
realise, of eonrse, that none of this is for publication without my
permission.

I shall be involved with the course for one more V' le year and
vou will be able to contact me at ahove address.

After 1986 I shall most probably do some freelancing from my
home address which is: 2 PLAY-Y=COED, LAKE ROAD,EAST, CARDIFF.

Yours sincerely

Marion Ferguson
Director Nursing Studies
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